 Dear Parent/Guardian

This leaflet has been published to remind you about uniform  requirements at Northburn.  The contents of this leaflet have been discussed at staff meetings and with Governors, and are in line with the requirements of other Cramlington schools.  I welcome any comments you wish to make about it and thank you in anticipation of your support in implementing the contents.

 Yours sincerely

 Mrs Clare Scott
 Headteacher
 Uniform list
 School sweatshirt/cardigan in blue (available from Cloud9 Leisure with   our school logo).
 White polo shirt

 Grey trousers or skirt

 Blue gingham dress

 Grey shorts

 School caps

 Black school shoes
 Indoor PE Kit
 White tee shirt

 Black shorts
 Outdoor PE Kit (Years 1 to  6)
 As above

 Tracksuit (plain), dark jogging suit or dark sweatshirt and trousers

 Training Shoes (Winter & Summer)(Years 5 & 6 football boots and shin  
 Pads Oct – April) Spare Socks.
 Swimming – Year 4
 One piece swimsuit

 Swimming trunks for boys

 Football shirts cannot be worn except on non-uniform days

Further details about expected school uniform.

Shoes

Shoes should not have any height to the heels as these are not suitable for playtimes.  No canvas fashion shoes should be worn. If your child wears boots or wellingtons to come to school during the winter then they should have their school shoes to change into on arrival at school.

 PE in the hall is done in bare feet.   
 If your child wears sandals in the summer they should be substantial and support the child’s foot. We appreciate that it is not always possible to buy black sandals.
Jewellery

No jewellery can be worn in school.  Jewellery can be particularly dangerous when worn in  PE.  Some jewellery is expensive and we cannot be responsible for its safe keeping.  Wearing jewellery can distract children from learning.  This means that apart from a chronological wrist watch the children should wear no additional items, including all wristbands and earring studs.

Children who have their ears pierced must also leave their earrings at home.

Hair

Extreme hairstyles and hair accessories are not to be worn in school.    Designs shaved into the hair and unnatural dyed hair should also not be worn during term time.  Long hair should always be tied back. 
 Cloakrooms

Our cloakrooms are quite small and it is a struggle to keep them tidy.    You can help us by:-

· Using small PE bags which lie flat when empty.

· Using school book bags

· Naming ALL of your child’s property so that it can be returned immediately to its owner.

 Lost Property

Every year we throw clothes in very good condition away because we  cannot identify the owner.  You are welcome to check lost property at the end of the school day.

 This leaflet will be updated annually and sent to you as a reminder.

 Thank you for taking the time to consider its contents.

 Mrs Clare Scott
 Headteacher

 July 2018
  Our uniform provider is:

  Cloud9Leisure

  Unit 59F South Nelson Industrial Estate

  Cramlington

  NE231WF

  Tel 01670 739370
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